Report from Brundall Allotment Association
12th May 2023

New gates are here!!!!!!!!  Brilliant.  Thanks to Rob for organising the day and the whole gate project.  Also, to Sharon and Claudia, for the notices and social media from the Parish to residents at short notice.  Thank you to Stuart at Park Run for the offer of his barriers etc.
Anglian Water have approved the go-ahead with the installation of a "pilot" water standpipe.  This will be on the existing run, on plot 37.
Approval is requested for an initial spend of up to £250 on components for the first standpipe.

Work has been taking place on a Management Plan for the allotment site.
The "story so far" has been made available on a OneDrive.
Comments/discussion would be welcome.  

Work on the loosing of bolts in the Youth Shelter is ongoing.  The latest visit was today, 12th May.  John McMillan says that he and Richard Farley, anticipate they will need a further two visits, to complete this part of the project.

The ride on mower, is currently in the garage, with a potential electrical problem.  We hope that John will be able to wave his mechanical fairy wand at this too in the next few weeks.  

There is a plot holder BBQ being held on Sunday 28th May.  Hopefully, burgers and sunshine for all.

Our next committee meeting will be on 31st May.



